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306 Townsend Street
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Lansing, M1
48933-2012

July 31, 2007

The Honorable Goeff Hansen
State Representative

State Capitol

P.O. Box 30014

Lansing, MI 48909-7514

Re: HB 4578 Representation by Attorney in Small Claims
Dear Representative Hansen:

Atits July 20, 2007 meeting, the State Bat of Michigan’s Board of Commissioners unanimously

voted to support in principle’ HB 4578. The bill clarifies rights and promotes educating
litigants in small claims court of their ability to use attorney representation to enforce judgments.

If you would like to discuss this position in further detail or have questions, please contact Janet
Welch directly at (517) 346-6331, jwelch@mail michbar.otg; or Elizabeth Lyon directly at (517)
346-6325, elyon@mail. michbar.org.

Sincerely,

Janet Welch Elizabeth K. Lyon
Executive Ditector Directot, Governmental Relations

CC. Kimbetly M. Cahill, President
Nell Kuhnmuench, Governmental Consultant Services, Inc.

* Definition of suppott in principle: pending legislation that the State Bar support, but which is
not the subject of active lobbying effort. The State Bar is on record on this position and will
explain it upon request.



